
 

 

                                                                                                                                     Village of Berlin Heights 

                                                                                                                                     March 14, 2018 

 

 

 

Mayor Carl Kamm called the March 14, 2018 meeting of the Berlin Heights Council to order at 7:00P.M.  All 

in attendance recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Members in attendance were:  Marshall Cade, Richard Eckel, 

Karen Foster, and Richard Close. Also in attendance were Brad Green, Tim Reister and Randy Strickler.  

Mayor Kamm presented the minutes of the February 14, 2018 meeting.  Close moved and Eckel seconded to 

approve the minutes.  All present voted aye.   

 

AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION 

Tim Reister, candidate for Erie County Commissioner was present to introduce himself. 

 

ZONING INSPECTOR’S REPORT 

None 

 

MAYOR’S REPORT 

DUI fines of $333.00 State Costs_$0.00_ were received from Erie County Court. 

The police activity report for February, 2018 was presented. The report will be placed on file.   

 

FISCAL OFFICER’S REPORT 

GENERAL FUND     $185,479.79         PAYROLL      $ 13,008.53 

SPECIAL REVENUE    $  61,554.92          BILLS                 $    2,923.44 

POLICE LEVY                          $    4,001.47 

TOTAL     $251,036.18        TOTAL  $  15,931.97             

Foster moved and Cade seconded to pay the bills. All present voted aye. 

  

SOLICITOR’S REPORT 

None 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Street- Brad Green supplied Council with estimates for signs that need to be replaced.  The damage to the Park 

Shelter was discussed.  The tree that did the damage has been cleaned up by the Township and Village 

employees.  Discussion was held about additional Cherry tree that needs to be taken down.  Insurance company 

has been contacted. 

Park – Mr. Eckel reported that the Park committee is drafting a 2018 Memorial Park Renovation Program to 

use the funds that were donated. 

Finance- None 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Mayor to meet with Poggenmeyer regarding possible West Main Street construction.  Planning Commission to 

meet next Wednesday to finalize the Zoning Code updates.  A possible public hearing will be held on April 25, 

2018.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

ADJOURN: Close moved and Foster seconded to adjourn.   All present voted aye. 

 

 

 

 _____________________________________             

                Mayor Carl J. Kamm 

___________________________ 

Attest: Kathy A. Deehr, Fiscal Officer 

 


